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Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC) 

 
From:  

Sent:  

To:  

Subject: 

Kusnick, Chelsea (SPAC/PSPC)  

April 27, 2020 3:03 PM 

P 

RE: PPE - Services  

Hello Mr. Nguyen, 

Thank you for your kind email of support. 

Thank you as well for submitting your supplies on the Buy and Sell portal. The department is going through all 

submissions and analyzing them to find the best suppliers for our needs. 

I will pass along this information to them to add to your submission. They will reach out to you to let you know if you can 

support our efforts in procuring supplies. 

Sincerely, 

Chelsea Kusnick 

Parliamentary Secretary Assistant and Legislative Assistant 

Office of the Honourable Anita Anand │ Bureau de l'honorable Anita Anand 

Minister of Public Services and Procurement Canada I Ministre des Services publics et de l'Approvisionnement 

PDP III, Tower A, 18th Floor, 11 rue Laurier Street, Gatineau QC, Canada K1A 0S5 

chelsea.kusnick@canada.ca  

Cell : 873 355 3368 

From: manh-dong nguyen P 

Sent: April 13, 2020 1:38 PM 

To: Upton-Roy, Heather (Anand, Anita - MP) <heather.upton-roy.472@parl.gc.ca>  

Subject: FW: PPE - Services 

Hi Heather, 

I hope you are well. Let this Easter holidays fulfill our hearts with joy and for better times, and they will come! 

I'm forwarding you the original email sent to Honourable Hadju and Anand. Also, I've responded to the Buyandsell 

website, my submission number is #48523. Finally, I responded to the call on action from Innovation, Science and 

Economic Development Canada, they did not confirm a submission number. 

I can secure the production of 2 million procedure masks and 3 million disposable gowns. Delay for complete production is 2 to 

4 weeks. All made in Vietnam. I should have samples available by end of this week. These PPE's need to be certified by Health 

Canada. Would Canada have a need to secure these PPE's?  
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I look forward supporting our country and protecting our citizens.  

Sincerely, 

Manh N u en 

From: manh-dong nguyen  

Sent: April 7, 2020 3:02 PM  

To: patty.hajdu@parl.gc.ca   

Cc: anita.anand@parl.gc.ca  

Subject: PPE - Services 

Ms. Hajdu, 

I hope you are well. I live on the Island of Montreal in the riding of Notre-Dame-de-Grâce. The Honourable Marc Garneau, the 

elected MP of this riding, asked me to contact you directly (see attached email).  

We would like to be part of the Government of Canada’s efforts to restock its inventory of personal protective 

equipment to fight COVID-19. We are proposing to manufacture gowns and surgical masks that are made according to 

the standards required by Quebec. You will find the description of manufacturing standards for each item 

(appendices 1 and 2) attached to this email. The production capability is in the millions for each item, and the 

factories are located in Vietnam. We have extensive knowledge of supply chains for importing clothing into Canada 

from Vietnam because we have been working in retail for 15 years. Deliveries are usually by sea, but we are currently 

exploring shipping by air.   

We hope to build a strong partnership to fully support the collective effort of caring for our citizens while supplying suitable  

equipment to protect health care workers. If there are needs to be met, we would be pleased to have a discussion 

with you to offer our services and clarify the quantities, deadlines and prices.   

Sincerely,  

Manh Nguyen 

P 
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